
THE GEARS

    Newsletter of The Rotary Club of Everett, MA 

    Meeting: April 28, 2011
Present: MJ, Tim, Lou, Carol, Tyler, Judy, Ann, Rev Barbara

 

Guests: Patty Scarpetti, Speaker Emanuel Exilhomme, and Walter from the Everett Credit Union

 

Announcements:

 

Bow-A-Thon is May 19.  Please register your team and reserve a lane with Michael as soon as you can.

You can contact him at mjordan@metrocu.org
 

Judy announced that Steve Fichera has suffered a Brain Aneurysm. He is currently in intensive car

Our prayers and thoughts are with Steve and the Fichera Family. 

 

Rev Barbara introduced her guest speaker. Emanuel Exilhomme.  He immigrated from Haiti in 1991

In 2005 he founded a non profit, A Better Tomorrow, to help the Haitian community immigrate

To America and to assimilate into American Society. There are currently 17,000 Haitians living in Everett

For more information visit www.abticharity.org or call Emanuel at 978-387-2542 if you want to volunteer or donate

 

